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Digos City 

DIVISION MEMORANDUM 	 July 20, 2018 

No. 597 , s. 2018 

Philippine Red Cross Davao Del Sur Chapter Performance 

Quality and Accountability Assessment 

TO: DR.MYRACEL J. DALOPE 

Dentist 

In reference to the letter of Mrs. HELEN DIEL-CABERTO, RMT, MPA, you are hereby 
directed to attend the Philippine Red Cross Davao Del Sur Chapter Performance, Quality 
and Accountability Assessment on July 22, 2018, 2:00pm at Philippine Red Cross Davao 
del Sur, Quezon Avenue, Digos City. 

2. Travel and other incidental expenses to the attendance shall be charged to local funds 
subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules and regulation. 

3. For information and compliance. 

WINNIE E. BATOON, EdD 
Officer-In-Charge 

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent 

For and in the absence of the Schools Division Superintendent 

MELA4IO,PhD. 
Officer —In-Charge 

Office of the Assistant School Division Superintendent 
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July 16, 2018 

PHILTPP1E RED CROSS - DAVAO DEL SUR CHAPTER 
Quezon Ave., Zone I, Digos City, Davao del Sur 
(082) 553 2832 email: davao.sur@redcross.org.ph  
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JUL 
WINNIE E. BATOON, Ed]) 
Officer-In-Charge 
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent 
Deped-Division of Digos City 

Dear Sir Batoon, 

Greetings in the Spirit of Humanity! 

Philippine Red Cross Davao del Sur Chapter will be having the second round of the 
Performance, Quality and Accountability (PQA) capacity and compliance assessment. 

There will be a team of assessors assigned by the PRC-National Headquarters to facilitate the 
assessment of the chapter. 

The assessment will involve the collaboration of the PRC Board of Directors. Staff, Volunteers, 
Beneficiaries and Partners. 

In this regard, may we invite you or your representative being our partner in the promotion and 
delivery of our humanitarian services to be with us on July 22, 2018 - 2:00 pm at Philippine 
Red Cross Davao Sur Chapter, Quezon Avenue, Digos City. For inquiry you may call 553-2832. 

We are deeply honoured by your presence. 

Sincerely, 

HELEN D - ERTO, RMT MPA 
Chapter Adiitrator 


